GKN

Cost-of-Living Adjustment

July 20, 2023

Dear Brothers and Sisters,
| apologize for the delay as we were waiting for the Financial Office to provide the correct COLA data.

Please be informed that effective July 17, 2023, the Cost-of-Living-Adjustment (COLA) will be a positive $0.19
which is a running total of $2.37.

Fraternally,

Tem Boelling
President/Directing
Business Representative
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